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Mentions 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Southmont sewer project doesn't yet pass muster 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/southmont-sewer-project-doesnt-yet-pass-muster/article 8ad40d26-
1a5b-11ec-ab80-439c293c8632.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: Climate Change Is Killing Trees And Causing Power Outages 
https://www.wesa.fm/2021-09-21/climate-change-is-killing-trees-and-causing-power-outages 
 
Post-Gazette: In UN speech, President Biden aims to enlist U.S. allies to tackle climate change, COVID-19 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/world/2021/09/21/president-joe-biden-united-nations-speech-
un-general-assembly-new-york-covid-pandemic-climate-change-human-rights-
guterres/stories/202109210084 
 
Post-Gazette: Biden confronts extreme heat, a silent climate killer 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2021/09/20/extreme-heat-biden-protect-workers-
plan-administration-launches-rules-climate-change-osha/stories/202109200128 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Chesapeake Bay Journal: Pennsylvania creates 35 secret sanctuaries to protect rare plants 
https://www.bayjournal.com/news/wildlife habitat/pennsylvania-creates-35-secret-sanctuaries-to-
protect-rare-plants/article ae9981aa-fba2-11eb-bcf6-7be12fd606bf.html  
 
Bradford Era: Erosion & sedimentation control workshop set 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/erosion-sedimentation-control-workshop-set/article 2717d7e0-
a799-5d23-bd8e-0a0c9f0b4053.html 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania lake on national list of cheap end-of-summer fishing trips 
https://www.pennlive.com/sports/2021/09/pennsylvania-lake-on-national-list-of-cheap-end-of-
summer-fishing-trips.html 
 
Energy 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Valley gas prices climb as hurricanes still impact supplies 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/valley-gas-prices-climb-as-hurricanes-still-impact-
supplies/article 1f587ecf-1aa4-5dab-a624-14c3701b2acc.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: U.S. Transportation Secretary announces Port Authority of Allegheny County 
will receive $216.9 million grant for Covid-19 recovery 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/09/20/port-authority-to-receive-grant-for-covid-
recovery.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Doubling global tax will devastate economy 



https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-doubling-global-tax-will-devastate-economy/  
 
Post-Gazette: Ride-share pioneer has a new company to spur electric car use 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2021/09/21/spring-free-eve-electric-vehicles-ride-
share-sunil-paul-martin-lagod-cassandra-john/stories/202109210041 
 
Erie Times: Solar panels at Beach 8 will help take Presque Isle State Park to net-zero energy usage 
https://www.goerie.com/story/lifestyle/presque-isle/2021/09/20/presque-isle-beach-8-solar-panels-
part-of-state-park-climate-sustainability-plan-net-zero-energy/8419398002/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: DCNR announces climate and sustainability plan that will take Presque Isle State Park  
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/dcnr-announces-climate-and-sustainability-plan-that-will-
take-presque-isle-state-park-to-net/article 55b9fc10-1a40-11ec-8b98-c7400af7333f.html 
 
WICU-TV: Presque Isle State Park Adopts Climate, Sustainability Plan; New Solar Canopy Array to be 
Installed 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/44772174/presque-isle-state-park-adopts-climate-sustainability-
plan-new-solar-canopy-array-to-be-installed 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Peduto administration announces $7.2 million payment into Greater Hill 
District Reinvestment Fund from arena site redevelopment 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/09/20/peduto-announces-72-million-payment-for-
hill.html 
 
Tribune-Review: $7.1 million deposited in fund to revitalize Pittsburgh's Hill District 
https://triblive.com/local/7-1-million-deposited-in-fund-to-revitalize-pittsburghs-hill-district/  
 
Post-Gazette: Fuel for development: Nearly $7.2 million advanced to help fund work in middle and 
upper Hill District 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2021/09/20/First-National-Bank-Pittsburgh-
Penguins-Cibic-Arena-Buccini-Pollin-Hill-Community-Development-Corporation-Lower-Middle-Upper-
Hill-District/stories/202109200105 
 
Bradford Era: Bill would provide grants to help Pennsylvania municipalities reduce blight 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/bill-would-provide-grants-to-help-pennsylvania-
municipalities-reduce-blight/article 131d6537-5e1c-5bd2-97c4-2de419a60e93.html 
 
Mining 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Forward Township: Event set for opponents of rezoning for coal company 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2021/09/forward-township-event-set-for-opponents-of-rezoning-
for-coal-company/ 
 
Pennlive: Cleanup of abandoned mines, including those in Pa., could get financial boost 
https://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2021/09/cleanup-of-abandoned-mines-including-those-in-pa-
could-get-financial-boost.html 



 
Oil and Gas 
 
KDKA Radio: AAA: Western PA gas prices go up again, national average matches 7-year high hit in August 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/aaa-western-pa-gas-prices-go-up-again 
 
Vector Management 
 
Beaver County Radio: Mosquito Spraying Tonight in West Aliquippa and Surrounding Area 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/mosquito-spraying-tonight-in-west-aliquippa-and-surrounding-
area/ 
 
WHYY: ‘Squash it, smash it … just get rid of it’: Spotted lanternfly continues to spread in Pa. 
https://whyy.org/articles/squash-it-smash-it-just-get-rid-of-it-spotted-lanternfly-continues-to-spread-in-
pa/ 
 
Waste 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Electronics recycling suspended at transfer station 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2021/09/electronics-recycling-suspended-at-transfer-
station/ 
 
Water 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: State Farm Bureaus back proposal for $737M Chesapeake Watershed cleanup 
initiative 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/state-farm-bureaus-back-proposal-for-737m-
chesapeake-watershed-cleanup-initiative/ 
 
Pocono Record: How the Brodhead Watershed handled Tropical Storm Henri 
https://www.poconorecord.com/story/news/environment/2021/09/21/heres-how-brodhead-
watershed-handled-tropical-storm-henri/5787572001/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Sharspsburg awarded grant to combat flooding 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/sharspsburg-awarded-grant-to-combat-flooding/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Sewage troubles for Harmar residents show need for collective action 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-sewage-troubles-for-harmar-residents-show-need-for-collective-
action/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Baldwin-Whitehall middle, high school students sent home early due to water main break 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/education/2021/09/20/Baldwin-Whitehall-school-district-
students-sent-home-early-water-main-break/stories/202109200085 
 
WJET-TV: Dept. of Health: Harmful algal blooms drops to only 5 locations in Erie County 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/dept-of-health-harmful-algal-blooms-drops-to-only-5-
locations-in-erie-county/ 
 



WHYY: Disaster recovery centers open in Montco, Delco to help with damage from Hurricane Ida 
https://whyy.org/articles/disaster-recovery-centers-open-in-montco-delco-to-help-with-damage-from-
hurricane-ida/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Herald-Standard: Public meeting set in Brownsville for historic bridge rehab project 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local news/public-meeting-set-in-brownsville-for-historic-
bridge-rehab-project/article 0b7e5136-1a2d-11ec-b623-3382339c04b0.html  
 
PublicSource: Develop PGH Bulletins: One store, four visions: Hill District residents to score grocery 
proposals 
https://www.publicsource.org/developpghbulletins-pittsburgh-allegheny-county/  
 
Next Pittsburgh: $66 million Uptown development will become a model of sustainability 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/66-million-uptown-development-will-become-a-model-of-
sustainability/ 
 
Times Observer: Foliage season coming a little early this year 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/09/foliage-season-coming-a-little-early-this-
year/ 


